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Be advised that as of 10:30 a.m. the Town of Erin has lifted the ban on open air burning within the 

Town of Erin.  

Open air burning includes bonfires, campfires, burn barrels, outdoor fireplaces/chimineas or any 

other fire in open air. 

Burn bans are posted on the Town of Erin website at www.erin.ca and published in local 

newspapers.  Before you burn, to verify if there is a burning ban imposed by the Fire Chief, please 

call the Town Office at 519.855.4407 or toll free at 1.877.818.2888 Monday to Friday between 

8:30am and 4:30pm, except holidays.

Also please watch for up to date information posted on the Town of Erin Facebook page and Twitter 

@TownofErin 

Please ensure that a Burn Permit is obtained all fire preventative measures are taken in advance if 

you are considering any type of open air burning.

For more information, please contact: 

Len Papp - Chief Fire Prevention Officer: 519.855.4407

For media, please contact:

Jessica Spina - Communications Officer: jessica.spina@erin.ca
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The community's cooperation throughout the ban is appreciated. The Town of Erin's Fire and 

Emergency Services will advise if there are any further changes to the status of the permits.




